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Construction Notice 

Mill Valley-Sausalito Multi-Use Pathway Roundabout at Bayfront Park 

October 13, 2014 

 

The City of Mill Valley is pleased to announce a pedestrian and bicycle improvement project that will 

take place this fall at the Mill Valley-Sausalito multi-use pathway. This construction project, which is 

coordinated by the County of Marin, aims at calming traffic on the Bayfront Park section of the 

pathway. 

 

The project will reconstruct the junction of the east end of Sycamore Avenue and the Mill Valley-

Sausalito multi-use path. The improvements include the construction of a bicycle/pedestrian 

roundabout, a plaza, a drinking fountain, a bike map kiosk, landscape, garbage receptacles, pavement 

markings and signage. The newly constructed pathway on Sycamore Avenue will serve as the west leg 

of the roundabout.   

 

Construction of this project will take place from Monday, October 13 through end of December. 

Construction will take place Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm. 

 

 
Mill Valley-Sausalito Multi-Use Pathway Roundabout at Bayfront Park 

Project Location 
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The construction work will impact pedestrian and bicyclist access to the multi-use path. Work crews 

will provide a temporary detour path during construction. Parking will be temporarily restricted at the 

end of Sycamore Avenue. Construction will not affect emergency vehicles at any time. Residents and 

visitors should expect traffic delays and periods of increased traffic for the duration of the project. 

Traffic control operators and traffic control signage will be available to direct traffic flow as needed. 

 

Guided by its Core Values to preserve health and safety and the community's high quality of life, the 

Mill Valley City Council established multimodal transportation as one of its Key Issues. The City 

Council has appointed the members of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee to recommend 

updates to the Bicycle and Pedestrian Transportation Plan and provide a venue for public input on 

matters related to bicycle and pedestrian facilities and programs.  

 

The City would like to thank Marin County Public Works and Marin County Open Space for the 

construction of this project. The City would also like to thank the Mill Valley Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Advisory Committee, Mill Valley Parks and Recreation Commission, and Safe Routes to Schools Task 

Force members who assisted in the development of these improvements and were instrumental in 

voicing the needs of the community. 

 

The total project cost is $368,000 and is funded through Measure A and the County’s general fund. 

 

We appreciate your patience while the County works on this important project. If you have any 

questions, please contact construction manager, Brandy Batelaan at (415) 473-7002.  

 

Sincerely, 

Cecilia Zamora 

Associate Engineer 

415.384.4800 ext. 4807 

Department of Public Works 

 


